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Roaq

Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

To: Jonathan Skaggs
Cc: Robert Schultz; Saur, Robert
Subject: RE: PG&E Oakland GC - WP revision

Jonathan,

Please collecied the soii samples for PCB and metals analysis in borings SB-25 and SB-29 at a depth of 1.5 to
2.0 feet bgs rather than 4.0 feet bgs.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

510-567-6791 phone

510-337-9335 fax

ierry. wickham@acgov.org

From: Jonathan Skaggs [mailto: jskaggs@geomatrix.com]
Sent: Wednesday, December 12, 2007 5:12 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Cc: Robert Schultz; Saur, Robert

Subject: PG&E Oakland GC - WP revision

Hello Jerry,

Per our discussion earlier today, you have requested that we analyze samples from 1.5-2.0 feet bgs for PCBs and
metals instead of the 4.0 feet bys sarmpling depth for borings SB-25 and 5B-29 as indicated in your November 30,
2007 letter to PG&E concerning the investigation work plan. Please indicate your concurrence with this change.

Thanks,

Jonathan M, Skaggs, PG
Project Geologist

Geomatrix Consultants, Inc.

2101 Webster Street, 12th Floor

Cakland, CA 94612

510.663.4104 Direct

510.663.4141 Fax

510.409,0779 Cell

[skaggs@geomatrix.com
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